
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 20 May 2022 21:41 
To: Planning 
Subject: Comment upon 2022/2019/P 
 
Dear Planning Department,  
I support the building of Camden’s Highline, having enjoyed the Parkland Walk 
in Crouch End.  Great to have another green space in Camden.  As London Park 
opening hours will be observed, and late events infrequently held, then local 
residents should not be too disturbed by any additional noise.  A great idea. 
Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott 
 


